
June 7th Performing Arts Committee Secretary’s Minutes

The Performing Arts Committee called a meeting to order at 7:06pm in the Green County
Extension Office, by Megan L.

The secretary’s report was given by Mirielle S.
No treasurer’s report was given.
There was discussion about moving next year's Talent Show to the Monroe Arts Center,

instead of the Band Shell.
We discussed nominating the Monroe Arts Center for the Friend of 4-H Award.
There will be a vote sent out to approve the use of $50 to buy Gatorade and freezy-pops

for Area Animal Science Day. Everything will be sold in the Jr. Leaders Dairy Bar.
There were thoughts to drop Fall Forum for next year, and working out doing something

else (Summer Academy, Project Day, etc.).
There will be a thank you card sent to Mrs. Paula, the Monroe Arts Center, and Brian

Bruggeman.
There is an idea to have next year's Performing Arts Committee start in March.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:29pm.


